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Thank you Mr. President.
Romania extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Norway and thanks them for the comprehensive presentation of the National Report.

We commend Norway for its national and international dedication and contribution to the promotion and protection of human rights, including through its active participation in the UN activities aimed at the implementation of human rights norms worldwide.
While noting with satisfaction the positive developments since the last UPR Cycle, such as the establishment of a National Human Rights Institution, in full compliance with the Paris Principles, Romania would like to make the following recommendations:

· In cases when the Norwegian authorities decide that the separation of children from their natural family is necessary for the best interests of the child, to continue to ensure that this measure is processed properly, in accordance with the provisions of article 9 of the Convention on the Rights of the Child;
· to continue to strengthen efforts to combat domestic and gender-based violence against women and girls.
We thank you, Mr. President, and wish Norway a successful UPR.
